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Dear Families, 

 

We have had another busy week of learning and fun. Everyone had a lovely time celebrating 

Burns Day this week. It was lovely to see the children engaging in Scots learning and we all 

enjoyed a delicious Burns Lunch. 

 

Curriculum Overviews 

Curriculum Overviews outlining key learning for this term have been home this week and are 
also available on our website. 

 

 

Parent Consultations 

We will be holding Parent Consultation this term. These will take place in person. This will 

be an opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher and discuss their progress. These 

will take place on Tuesday 26th March (3:30 – 6:30pm) and Wednesday 27th March. 

(3:30 – 6:30pm). Further information on how to book will follow at the beginning of March. 

 

Showbie 

We have now launched our Showbie learning platform with families. Letters with login 

instructions on how to access your child’s Learning Portfolio and for your child’s Class Group 

have been sent home today.  

 

Further advice from Showbie on all things parent/carer related, can be found here. 
 

Showbie is a secure online learning platform where teachers and students can collaborate, 

celebrate success, empower learners, share content, and use educational apps to supplement 

in-class learning.  

 
We will be using Showbie as a key method of reporting on your child’s progress as well as 

communicating learning and class events. Guidance on how to access Showbie is attached to 

this week’s update and by clicking the link below. 

 

Showbie Parent Tutorial - YouTube 

 

 

Weekly Update 

Friday 26th January 2024 

mailto:eyps@scotborders.gov.uk
http://www.eyemouthprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://support.showbie.com/en/collections/53151-parents
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tWHDDXFYKnM


   

 

 

                           A PARTNER IN EYEMOUTH CLUSTER SCHOOLS 

 
 

 

 

 

Mr Ross Maunder, Headteacher

Eyemouth Primary School 

Coldingham Road, Eyemouth, Berwickshire, TD14 5AN 

T: 018907 50692 | E: eyps@scotborders.gov.uk 

www.eyemouthprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

ELC Update 

Next week in ELC sees the postponed start of Peep Nursery on Tuesday morning for the 

pink and yellow groups from 8.45-10.15pm in the Early Years Centre. We also have the launch 

of the new ELC Lending Library on Tuesday afternoon with a book-based Stay and Play from 

2.15-3pm again in the EYC. Places are limited, but if you and your child did not get a space 

you will still can borrow a book from 3-3.15pm. On Thursday our Playing with Music course 

will continue to run from 2.15-3pm in the EYC for our 2-year-olds and new 3s. You may spot 

nursery children out and about on listening walks as we continue to spot birds and signs of 

early spring. 

 

P7 Parents Information Evening 

P7 parents/carers are invited to a meeting at Eyemouth High School on Thursday 1st February 

at 6:30pm. Please note this is a change of date.  
 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Thursday 1st February  P7 information Evening at EYHS 6:30pm 

Friday 9th February Last day for pupils 

Monday 12th February Eyemouth Cluster Holiday 

Tuesday 13th February February Holiday 

Monday 19th February In-service Day 

Tuesday 20th February Pupils return to school 

Tuesday 26th March Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 27th March Parent Consultations 

Thursday 28th March Last day of Term 

 

 

And Finally 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school 

on Monday at 8:45am. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Ross Maunder 

Headteacher 
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